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Foreword 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Spring is in the air!  
 
As always, we are planning some amazing experiences for the children over the 
forthcoming months. We are currently organising trips for Harry Potter World, an Art 
Exhibition in Cannon Hill Park, Cannock Chase Museum, The Black Country Museum and a 
Lego workshop at Burton and Derbyshire College.  
 
In addition to this, the school choir have recently taken part in Young Voices at Resort 
World in Birmingham. The Young Voices experience is not simply a children's choir concert, 
these are the largest children's choir concert's in the world. Choirs perform alongside 
5,000-8,000 other children as a single choir to capacity audiences of family and friends. The 
children were a credit to the school and they thoroughly enjoyed performing.  
 
As a school, we place great importance in giving our pupils as many exciting out of school 
experiences as we can. 
 
Miss Davies 
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World Book Day 

On Thursday 2nd March, we will be celebrating World 

Book Day.  We will be inviting pupils and staff to dress up 

as their favourite character from a book.  The day will be 

filled with a plethora of activities and the children are 

guaranteed to have a fabulous time.  There will also be a 

competition (with a prize) for children to create a book 

character by decorating a jacket potato.  More details 

about this will be sent out on Seesaw closer to the time.  

All children will also receive a £1 book token on this day. 

Lacey Cope, Archie Collier, 
Ivar Handley, Theo Thorpe, 
Annabella, Izaac Johnson-

Cashmore, Paige Dixon, Euan 
Blower Oliver Ward, Freddie 
Webster Siena Long & Maya 

Cockayne Harriet Cooper 
and Olivia Freeman, Phoebe 
Bourne, Mason Bird  Amelia 
Adams , Oliver McGeown, 
Charlie Adams-Clarke, Lily 
Vale , Billy Berry, Abigail 
Todino, Maisy Moore, 

 
 

 

Ava Stone, Archie Knott, 
Niall Jones,  Zach Edwards,  

Belle Taylor , Jesse Appleton, 
Jacob Porter 

Oscar James, Freya Phillips, 
Cory Fleming, Jessica Watson 

, Lenny Geens, Katherine 
Fountain, Katherine 

Fountain, Lenny Geens, Tilly 
Lightfoot, William Kershaw, 
Roman Polyviou, Max Hall, 

Thomas Heming, Jake 
Hathaway-Osborne, Emilia 

Weldon, 

 

Hollie Edwards, Carson 
Tranter, Theo Hewitt, Daisy 
Goldsmith, James Webster, 
Evelyn Sanders, Erin Saint, 

Archie Waterhouse, Zachary 
Smith, Evangeline Collinge, 

The Young Voices Choir., 
Nathan Wright, Archie 

Waterhouse, All of 6G, Bella 
Cockayne, All of 6M, James 

Wilkinson, Daniel Mok, 
Bobby Shokar, Taio 

Ranger,Charlotte Box, 
Oakley McCarthy-Brown 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Focus on Year 3 
 

In art over the last few weeks, Y3 have been inspired by various artists and are in the 
process of recreating Roy Lichtenstein's famous piece of art 'In the Car'.  
 

       
 

           
 

In PE, children have been learning traditional folk-dance moves. They've worked together 
as a team to create their own dance.  
 

         



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
 
 
Tuesday 14th February  - Pre-School Valentine's stay and play sessions 
 
Wednesday 15th February – Parents Evening 
 
Thursday 16th February – Parents Evening 
 
Friday 17th February – Non Uniform Day 
 

Maths at Fulfen! 
 

At Fulfen, we are enabling children to understand why Maths is such an important subject 
and an integral part of everyday routines.  Miss Morgan spoke with pupils from across the 
school and we were thrilled to hear that they were able to explain just how essential our 
primary school maths skills are.   
 
Have a look to see what our pupils think about maths and why it’s important: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It is brilliant to hear our pupils confidently articulating their passion for and understanding 
of Maths.  

If you become a business owner and 
people want to buy things from your 
business, you would need to know 

about how much profit you are making 
and how much you are losing. 

Isaac Y6 

I want to be a scientist and you need 
to know maths for that. 

Teddy Y2 It’s really in every job you could ever 
think of.  If you’re a pilot you would 
need to know how much fuel to put 
in a plane.  Really you need Maths in 
every job you could ever do – it’s a 

life skill that you need! 
Maisie Y4 


